
THIS WEEK at FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH of PENDLETON 
Sunday, September 30 ∙ Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

Happy Birthday to Emma Frazier and Malachi Fruster 
9:00 am Coffee, Tea, and Conversation (Fellowship Hall) 
9:30 am Sunday School  
10:45 am Worship (Sanctuary) 
12:00 pm Safety Committee Meeting (Conference Room 304) 

 
7:00 am - 5:00 pm Mon - Fri  ∙ Project Hope  (Nursery Suite, Rooms 101, 105, 106) 

Monday, October 1 
Happy Birthday to Josh Tabacaru 

9:30 am Knitting Group (Fellowship Hall) 
Tuesday, October 2 

Happy Birthday to Marjorie Ammons 
7:30 am AA Meeting (Room 313) 
10:00 am - 11:00 am Chair Yoga for People with MS (Conference Room 304) 
11:00 am - 12:15 pm MS Support Group (Conference Room 304) 
Noon Ladies’ Lunch (Village Bakery and Cafe, Pendleton) 

Wednesday, October 3 
Happy Birthday to Anne Rauton 

10:00 am Bible Study with Rev. Richard Hawk (Room 103), studying Acts 
5:45 pm Wed Night Supper: Peggy Carter  

Menu: Taco Salad 
6:15 pm Birthdays and Blessings 
6:30 pm Nursery, for children 3 and under (Room 102A) 

Mission Friends, for children age 4 by Dec 2018 to 5K (Room 102B) 
Bible Thrills, for children 1st - 5th grade (Room 101) 
Youth, for students in grades 6-12 (Room 108) 

6:45 pm Building & Grounds Meeting (Room 206) 
7:30 pm Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room) 

Thursday, October 4 
Happy Birthday to Kathy Olive 

9:30 am - Noon Senior Fellowship (Fellowship Hall) 
Friday, October 5 

Happy Birthday to Michael Hansen 
Saturday, October 6 

 
Some Quick Notes:  Access  www.fbcpendleton.org  for church information. ∙ Access Wi-Fi on  FBC 
Guest . ∙ Make a one-time offering to the church on  Realm eGiving:  text the word  FBCPENDLETON  to 
recipient  73256 . ∙ An  AED  is located across from the church office. 
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ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Deadline for Budget Requests.  Attention Department Directors, Committee Chairs, and Team Leaders: 
Budget proposals are due TODAY.   Please place your 2019 budget requests in the Budget & Finance 
Committee mailbox near the church office, or email it to Wayne Patterson at  jwptt@clemson.edu . 
 
Next Sunday, October 7th is World Communion Sunday.  We will join with churches around the world 
in observing Communion. Chris Cottingham will preach.  
 
Ladies’ Lunch has been rescheduled  for Tuesday, October 2, at 12 pm. We will meet at the Village 
Bakery & Cafe, on the Square in Pendleton. (Note that the time is 12:00 instead of our usual 11:30). 
 
Wednesday night Bible Study on  Being Baptist   will continue through October 10.  
 
Save the Date for the next Church Work Day: Saturday, October 13 , 8:30 - Noon. 
 
Fall into place… and serve with Senior Fellowship . The Fellowship Hall is “buzzing” every Thursday 
morning with our community’s senior adults enjoying fellowship, inspiration, food, and fun at Senior 
Fellowship. Volunteers are always needed, especially as the fall season begins. If you can help with food 
preparation and service, YOU ARE NEEDED. Contact  Diane Scott  ( seniorfellowship@fbcpendleton.org ) 
to volunteer, or simply join the Senior Fellowship team any Thursday at 9:30 and “fall into place.” Did 
you volunteer with S.O.U.P. and want to help with another ministry? There is always a place of service 
waiting for you in Senior Fellowship. “Serve the Lord with gladness.”  Psalm 100:2 
 
We are still filling vacancies for cooks for Wed Night Supper for Oct 24 and beyond.  We have 11 
suppers between now and the end of the year. We have five commitments so far, leaving six weeks open. 
If you're willing and available, please sign up at the Kitchen bulletin board or contact Cheryl Patterson at 
(864) 654-4249.  THANK YOU  to all our cooks who help with this important ministry! 
 
Staff Vacation Note:  Jennifer Rygg will be on vacation October 4-8. If you have a pastoral need, please 
contact Minister of Music and Youth Chris Cottingham (420-6221) or your deacon (if you do not know 
who your deacon is, contact the church office at 646-3913 or  office@fbcpendleton.org ).  
 
= ========================================================================= 

SERVING ON SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 30 
Coffee : Travis Rygg;  Deacon Greeters  (September): Rick Massey, Steven Hansen;  Worship Service 
Ushers : Team 4: Maxcy Nolan, Harry Evans, John Ammons, Austyn Sumerel, Peggy Carter;  Worship 
Service Nursery : Lauren Schultz, Courtney Calvert; Laina Calhoun;  Video Tech : Jane Massey;  Sound 
Booth : Jon Calhoun;  Children's Chapel : Keleigh Frazier, Philip Frazier;  Tellers : Donna Taylor, Katie 
Taylor 
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